
RFP 23-R0015 

Fire Alarm Monitoring System 

January 17, 2023 

 

Based on the evaluation scores of all qualifications received for RFP 23-R0015, the City of 

Myrtle Beach intends to award a contract for Fire Alarm Monitoring System to Convergint. 

Requests for debriefs will be honored after January 27, 2023. We appreciate your time and 

interest in this project and wish you the best of luck on your future endeavors. 

 

 


